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24 October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Scholastic Book Fair Friday November 10th  – Wednesday November 15th 2023 
 

 
In order to foster and develop the joy of reading in our students, we plan to hold a Scholastic Book Fair 
in school from Friday November 10th until Wednesday November 15th 2023.   The school can also earn 
free books for every book sold at the Fair, so this is a great opportunity to stock up our library with brand 
new resources. In previous years, we were able to purchase many brand new books with the funds we 
raised from the Book Fair and they have been very well used indeed – thank you. 
 
The Fair will be open to students every break and lunchtime on those days and we also hope to use some 
English lesson time to give them longer to have a good look at the books on offer. 
 
Scholastic Books provide a wide variety of genres and cater for all ages that don’t cost the earth, so there 
is sure to be something to tempt everyone! 
 
We really hope that you will support the school and your children in this. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs A Meredith 
English Teacher 
 
 


